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Dawson Springs Junior/Senior High School
Minutes of Regular Meeting: January 18, 2017

Meeting called to order.  Members present: Kyle Chappell, Kati Griffin, Lisa Littlejohn, Wayne Simpson, and Kevin Stockman.   Member absent: Keli Tolbert.  Also present DeNell Storms.  

Agenda:
· Approved agenda.  Motion – Ms. Griffin.  Second – Mr. Simpson.  4-0

Minutes: 
· Approved minutes from November 16, 2016.  Motion – Ms. Littlejohn.  Second – Ms. Griffin.    4-0

Budget: 
· Approved budget with a balance of $19,906.86.  This year’s allocation was $26,300.  To date 24% has been encumbered.  We have 76% remaining.  Motion – Ms. Griffin.  Second – Mr. Simpson.  4-0   

Old Business: 
· NONE
New Business: 
· Approved – Recommending to the Calendar Committee to support a four day Labor Day holiday and being in school on the August Eclipse Day.  Motion – Mr. Chappell.  Second – Mr. Simpson.  4-0
· Approved – Recommending to the Calendar Committee approval of the proposed 2017-2018 School Calendar.  Motion - Ms. Littlejohn.  Second – Ms. Griffin.  4-0

Informal Conversations:
· If in school on Eclipse Day, multiple educational opportunities need to be available. 

Adjourn:  Approved – Motion – Ms. Littlejohn.  Second – Ms. Griffin. -0

Next SBDM meeting is scheduled for 3:30pm on February 15, 2017.
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Comments:  Current enrollment is 304. 
· Boys and Girls Basketball and Cheerleading are underway.
· The last District Champion Boys Basketball Team was honored.
· An Alumni Night was held. Over 100 guests attended (Ms. Mills). 
· Baseball and Softball have begun practicing. 
· The High School Academic Team has begun its competitions. 
· Semester I has concluded and grades were distributed. 
· The Junior Achievement Economics program has started in the 8th Grade Social Studies Classes. 
· All-District Band had three representatives from the Middle School (Avery Buntin, Gave Workman, and Gabby Laxton) and one from the High School (Madison Garrett).
· On our last Professional Duty Day, Staff completed the Mandatory Child Abuse Prevention and Reporting Training and the Medication Administration Training.  
· Cycle II Teacher Observations and the Post Observation Information Conversations have been completed by the administration.  Cycle II Peer Observations have begun. 




Upcoming Events:
January 23rd – Homecoming Week 
January 27th – Homecoming Game and King/Queen Crowning
January 28th – Homecoming Dance 
February 1st – Senior Class Tour of Murray State University 
February 6th – Balfour will meet with our Sophomores regarding Class Rings


